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Oakfield Primary School Newsletter 

September 2019




Don’t forget our website  www.oakfieldhyde.co.uk
You can follow us on Twitter at @oakfieldprim
Each class has a Twitter account @OakfieldY_ (e.g. @OakfieldY1)
Welcome back to the new school year and a big warm welcome to all the new children and families who have joined us this September.  It was lovely to see the children filled with enthusiasm and excitement as they came into school on the first morning back! Everybody looks super-smart in their new uniform at the start of the year – don’t forget to put your child’s name in any item of clothing that they bring to school, please!


Parents/carers are always welcome in school.  If you have a problem or worry concerning your child, do please come and have a chat with us.             


                                                            Mrs Farrell





Parent/carer Classroom Drop-In Session


On Monday 9th September we will be having an informal after-school ‘Classroom Drop-In’ session from 3.15-4.30pm for parents/carers of pupils in Years 1 to 6. The session will give parents/carers an opportunity to visit their child’s classroom, meet their child’s new class teacher and receive additional information regarding class routines and timetable. 


Please come along and meet our team!





Contact forms


Please ensure that you return your child’s contact form to school as soon as possible. It is vitally important that we have up-to-date information for every child, so that we are able to contact you in case of emergency. 


Please also ensure that you inform Mrs Boyle in the office if mobile phone numbers change. If we do not have up-to-date numbers, you may not get important information via our text messaging service.








ParentPay


The majority of our communication between home and school is run through ParentPay. Even if you do not pay for school meals, it is essential that all parents/carers activate their ParentPay accounts in order to receive vital information from us. If you require any assistance with this, please contact Mrs Boyle in the office.











